
 

 
 
 Our club house is officially opened 
 
June 2016 - Tamborine Mountain Bridge Club President Keith Bowman hosted the official 
opening of the new club house at the Tamborine Mountain Sports Centre on Long Road. 

 
The ceremony was well attended by members and 
guests and Keith recounted the efforts by many club 
members to gain approvals and then to construct and 
fit out the building.  
 
The club house was officially opened by the local 
Member of the Queensland Parliament, Jon Krause. 
 
 
 
LEFT: Keith Bowman (left) observes as Jon Krause 
officially unveils a plaque to commemorate the official 
opening. 
 

 
LEFT: John and Christine 
Youngman (left) and Carol and Keith 
Bowman are applauded for their 
contributions to the new club house.  

 
 
 


